NEWS & EVENTS ARCHIVE - 2021

The 1745 Association

2021 AGM - Chairman's Report
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Following the 2021 AGM of The 1745 Association, which was held on Friday 29th October
2021, at the Quaker's Meeting House, Edinburgh and remotely via Zoom, you can listen to
the Chairman's report on our Audio/Video page, where you will also find the 2019 & 2020
reports.

The 45 in 45 minutes

The 1745 Association is inviting you to the second of a series of monthly talks given by
members of the Association for members of the Association.

Topic: The Prince's Cairn.

This illustrated presentation by sword maker and master-at-arms Paul MacDonald focuses on
the 1745 Association cairn which marks the spot of The Prince's departure from Scotland in
1746. Other locations in the vicinity associated with '45 Rising history are also referenced.
This will take place on Friday, 5th February @ 17:45

A reminder will be sent on the morning of the event.




